BUCKINGHAM PALACE

From: The Hon. Edward Adeane 25th October, 1982

hn. Ma. Covor

The Prince of Wales has asked me to send you the
enclosed cheque for the International Cello Centre
Appeal. You may of course make public the fact that
His Royal Highness has made this contribution but the
actual amount should be kept private.
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